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THE FOUNTAINS HOA 
 

May 23, 2016 

ELECTION RESULTS FROM  

THE ANNUAL ELECTION  

HELD ON 

MAY 19, 2016 

 
We thank all of you who were present at the meeting and/or returned your ballot. Your 
participation is greatly appreciated.  
 
The results of the Annual election for the Board of Directors held on May 19, 2016 are 
as follows: 
 
There were two candidates for three open positions: 
 
Number of Units 82 
Quorum Needed 42  
Ballots Cast  45  
 

The count was as follows: 
 Douglas Senecal-  82.5 votes 
 Jason Graham- 40.5 votes 
  
   
We congratulate Douglas Senecal and Jason Graham. 
 

2016-17 Board of Directors 
Douglas Senecal-  President 
Felix Mora-  Vice President 
Larry Palmer-  Treasurer 
Jason Graham- Secretary 
TBD-   Member at Large 

 

 

 

There were no nominations from the floor. The Board will be appointing a fifth 

member. Please contact Pacific Coast Management if you are interested.  

  


